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END OF TERM—FRIDAY 20 JULY AT 1.30PM 
We finish at 1.30pm next Friday for the summer holidays.  Please read the 
letter being sent home today about arrangements for the day. 
MEDICATION IN SCHOOL 
All medication in school will be sent home on Friday.   Medicine, inhalers etc 
should be brought back into school next term—each item must be clearly 
named and have a completed Medication Request Form. 
LUNCHES FOR AUTUMN 2018 
Lunches will be increasing to £2.30 per day for KS2 children in September.   
Information will be sent home on Monday.  Please pay any outstanding  
balance by Thursday 19 July—no bookings for September can be made if 
there is any outstanding amount from this term.  Thank you. 
OUTSTANDING TRIP PAYMENTS—please pay any outstanding trip payments 
on your Tucasi account by Monday 16 July .  Thank you. 
CLUB NEWS 
The following after school clubs are running next week: Surrey Football, KS2 
Golf and Ballet (Tuesday only).  The others have finished so please collect at 
3.20pm. Please look on our website for news of clubs for the autumn term.   
Parents have asked about running a Chess Club after school next term.  It 
would be run by Chess in Schools and Communities, an education charity 
which uses chess to help children’s educational and social development. You 
can find out more at www.chessinschools.co.uk.   Please let the school office 
know as soon as possible if you are interested so we can look into setting this 
up.  Thank you. 
Information about our prospective new Film Making and Italian Clubs is on 
our website.   
PE KITS 
Every child must  have a PE kit in school Monday to Thursday next week.  If 
your child has borrowed a school PE kit or a netball/football team kit, please 
return it as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
SUNFLOWER COMPETITION 
A reminder of our Tallest Sunflower Competition.  We sent home seeds,  
kindly donated by Savills Estate Agents, in April and hope that your  
sunflowers are doing well.  Children in current Reception to Year 5 can send 
us photos in September so we can judge the winner for each year. 
PARKING COMPLAINT 
Unfortunately, we have had a complaint about parents parking across the  
private garages in the entrance lane to Coronation Recreation Ground.  These 
garages are rented at considerable expense and their owners are entitled to 
access at all times, including school pick up.  Please can we ask again that 
parents do not block these private garages and are considerate and polite to 
our neighbours.  Thank you. 


